CHECK-IN INFORMATION - PLEASE READ

GENERAL VALLE CRUCIS AND WEEKEND DETAILS
Check-in: 4:00 p.m. on Friday July 26 Check-out: 10:00 a.m. Sunday, July 28 (prior to lunch)

DEPARTURE:Leave all used towels on the bathroom floor. Do not strip beds. Pick up any trash.
Return common areas back to their original condition. We love this venue! Help Us Leave
Things Nicer Than We Found Them. (If they request, we may need to vacate you sooner.)

VERY IMPORTANT ON SUNDAY MORNING: Church services are from 8:30 a.m. to 11:00 a.m.
Cars parked in front of the Church and Skiles Hall must be moved prior to 8:00 a.m. to the
gravel lot on Sunday.

MEALS:

Breakfast: 8:00 a.m. — 8:45 a.m. | Lunch: 12:00 p.m. — 12:45 p.m.| Dinner: 6:00 p.m. — 6:45 p.m.
Be on time. Food is served for 40 minutes. You are responsible for busing your own table. Do
not remove dinnerware from the kitchen.

GENERAL HOUSEKEEPING: Please help us keep the buildings and rooms clean! Please do
not move furniture or place mattresses on floors. Return all meeting rooms to their original state
after use. Turn off lights and coffee pots when not in use. Conserve paper products and other
supplies. 1 set of towels are available for each guest, additional towels are available for a
nominal fee.

If you see trash, please pick it up. We appreciate your help!

SMOKING: THERE IS ABSOLUTELY NO SMOKING IN THE ROOMS OR BUILDINGS.
SMOKING WILL BE LOCATED IN THE PARKING LOT BEHIND THE ANNEX BUILDING.

ANNOUNCEMENTS: Lend an ear at mealtimes to hear important announcements and to follow
the results of the raffle. If you miss something or have any questions, ask a board member or
intern.

***Raffle prizes will not be held. You must be present to win or have someone cover. ***

DISCLOSURE: The NC Herb Association may on occasion take photos and/or video of its
members or program participants for use in print materials or by electronic methods. Your
registration for Wild Herb Weekend and related facilities, participation in Wild Herb Weekend
programs or participation in Wild Herb Weekend events grants permission for the NC Herb
Association to use these photographs and/or video in its marketing and public relations efforts.

WE HOPE YOU ENJOY WILD HERB WEEKEND 2024 and we hope to see you at WILD
HERB WEEKEND 2025!



